
To whom it may concern,

Did you know there is a Lancaster Ski Club? We have been around since 1946 and
have 300+ members. We are a non for profit ski and snowboard club. We proudly host
social events year round, as well as ski the world with our various winter trips.

Several years ago, we hosted our very first charity auction. It is in memory of one our
our beloved life long members, Jack Kalasky. With several community donations we
have raised money to be able to give back to our community. Our most recent
organizations we have donated to is the Special Olympics as well as 6 local area High
Schools that have ski Clubs.

For the Special Olympics, our donations have provided new ski gear such as jackets
and helmets. We also host them on one of our  day trips to Elk Mountain. We get such
joy from seeing all of their smiling faces on the slopes and they have become such a
huge part of our club.

As we know, skiing is costly. Giving back to high school ski clubs has allowed us to
sponsor their major trip of the year. This has allowed kids who never had an option
financially to be able to experience the thrill skiing and snowboarding provides. Our
donation goes such a long way to either provide transportation and/or lift tickets to get
these kids on the slopes.

We are deep rooted in our community and we hope you would provide a donation to
allow us to raise money at our upcoming auction on November 17, 2022 located at the
DoubleTree Resort by Hilton Lancaster.

I appreciate your time and I look forward to hearing from you!

Sincerely,

Kristina Miller
Lancaster Ski Club
President
717-575-3835
kmdoman@live.com
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